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G. 2006 Conference - Rene Sierra: The dates will be May 18, 19, and 20, at the
Dona Anna Branch Community College. The local committee has met and is
working on rooms and a theme. These should be decided by the end of June.

Old Business: 

A. T-Shirt Contest: Andy Delgado and Elise Haley designed the winning entries. 
They are awarded a free T-shirt and $25 each.

B. (Other) The 2005 International Conference on l\1ath Education - Steve 
Krevinsky: Steve reports that the conference was brilliant. Steve has joined a 
discussion group on two-year colleges that was started in Japan. There is also an A­
Net discussion on the AMATYC website. The next meeting will be in Monterey, 
Mexico, in 2008.

New Business: 

A. Membership dues - Ellen Schneider: The president announces that the board is
considering raising the annual membership dues to $10. Funds go predominantly to
travel expenses, which the board would like to raise from $0.10/mi to $0.15/mi.
Conference expenses are also increasing. Student memberships would be held at $5.
The board is still deliberating whether institutional dues should be raised. The
president asks for comment from the membership. A member comments that the
membership should be more concerned about the AMATYC dues. A member
comments that the benefit to institutions of institutional membership is far greater
than the dues.

B. Professional Development Fund - Ellen Schneider: The president announces
that NMMA TYC has received a $10,000 anony111ous donation. Interest from this
fund is intended for professional development of the members. Reba Smith has
donated an additional $1,000 to this fund. The current balance available for use to
members is $1,342.89. The NMMATYC board is in the process of setting standards
and guidelines for applications for awards. A January 31 deadline for applications is
being considered. Winners will be required to submit an article for the newsletter.
Interested members should contact any board member.

C. Southwest Regional Al\1ATYC Conference, Summer 2007: The conference
has been moved from 2006 to 2007. The Southwest Regional affiliate and
TEXMA TTYC want to host the conference in Dallas or San Antonio. The 2007
conference will most likely be in June. Each state affiliate has a task to perform for
the conference. NMMA TYC has been charged with creating the program. Members
interested in helping should contact any board member. The first SW Regional
conference was hosted by NMMA TY C in Albuquerque.
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